
 
     Weekly News 

                                                                                                                                            1stApril 2022 (no joke!!!!) 
 

 

What have we been doing this week? 

     
 

    
 

 
 

 
 

Easter Holiday 
6th April – 25th April 

 

Don’t forget… 

Bank Holidays: 

Thursday 2nd June 

Friday 3rd June 
 

May Half-Term 
30th May – 3rd June 

Sports Day 
Monday 20th June 9:30am 

 
 

Feeling unwell? 
If you’re poorly – please stay at 

home until you’re better x 
Calpol: 24hrs at home     Sickness: 

48hrs at home 
Anti-biotics: 48hrs at home 

 

 
Carrier bags… 

If you have any plastic bags, 

filling drawers, hiding in 

cupboards and generally 

causing chaos… 

We will happily give them a 

home!!! 

 
We would like to wish 

you all a very… 

 

 
If you miss us too much, 

here are some things to do… 
 

Paint a picture, sing a song, 

Write a poem, not too long! 

Bake some cakes, plant some 

flowers 

Go on a walk, avoiding the 

April showers! 

 

Sadly Miss Anupa will be 

leaving us next week… 

   
We would like to thank her 

for everything she has done 

during the last 10 years at 

Little Crackers, and wish her 

all the very best in her new 

position.      

 
Please send in a hat and suncream (both named) for us to keep in Nursery 

for when the weather changes!!!!  Thank you x 
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